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NOTIFICATION OF REMOVAL FROM THE WATCH-LIST (FINANCIAL EXIT CRITERIA) PURSUANT 
TO RULE 1314(1) OF THE SGX-ST LISTING MANUAL WITH EFFECT FROM 3 MAY 2019 
 
 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Enviro-Hub Holdings Ltd (the “Company” and together with its 

subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the Company’s announcement dated 4 December 2018 relating to 

the placement of the Company on the Watch-list due to the Financial Entry Criteria and Minimum 

Trading Price Entry Criteria (both as defined under Rule 1311 of the listing manual of the Singapore 

Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”)(the “Listing Manual”)) with effect from 5 December 

2018. 

 

The Company had on 16 April 2019 applied to the SGX-ST for removal from the Watch-list pursuant to 

the Financial Exit Criteria under Rule 1314(1) of the Listing Manual (the “Rule 1314(1) Application”). 

Further to the foregoing, the Board is pleased to inform shareholders that by a letter dated 2 May 2019, 

the SGX-ST has approved in-principle the Company’s Rule 1314(1) Application, subject to an 

immediate announcement being made by the Company via SGXNET of the SGX-ST’s approval.  

 

The Company will be removed from the Watch-List (Financial Exit Criteria) with effect from 3 May 2019.  

 

Shareholders should also note that the SGX-ST reserves the right to amend and/or vary the above 

decision and such decision is subject to changes in SGX-ST's policies.  

 

Shareholders and investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the Company. 

Persons who are in doubt as to the action they should take should consult their stockbroker, bank 

manager, solicitor, accountant or other professional advisers. 

 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
 
Raymond Ng  
Executive Chairman 
 
2 May 2019 


